
Campbell, Ben (NRD 

10/27/2011 11:15:49 AM
'sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov' (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)
Fassett. Robert f/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=RPF2): 
Redacted

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Ramaiya. Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporatc/cn=Rccipicnts/cn=SRRd)| Redacte
; Homer,

Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); Garber, 
Stephen (Law) (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SLGO); Dowdell, 
Jennifer (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5)

Redacted

Bee:
Subject: Re-test of T-117

Sunil:

At approximately 10:50 this morning, the hydrotest on T-117 successfully completed the 30 
minute spike test at 1042 psi. The pressure is being lowered now to 970 psi for the remainder 
of the 8 hour test. This hydrotest is the re-test of the section of pipeline that ruptured during 
Monday's hydrotest of Line 300B near Bakersfield. I will let you know when the test is 
completed.

Ben Campbell 
PG&E
415-971-5571
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